
 

 
    

 

12th May 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for study leave (this is the suspension of compulsory registration 
with Form Tutors). Although traditionally, study leave would mean lessons are suspended, we have decided that 
some lessons will continue in this period and students are expected to attend. 

Claremont High School Academy has made a commitment to the teaching and learning of the Sixth Form over 
this period. Some staff may decide to continue lessons during this period, and will inform students of these 
arrangements.  On days they have examinations they may well find it easier to revise for that subject at home 
before the exam but on other days they should make full use of the available staff time and school facilities for 
study. 

 Year 13 students to continue with registration and lessons until Friday 19th May 

 BTEC students are expected to attend all lessons but will not be required to attend registration 

 Book return day for all students – Monday 26th June 
 
In a number of subjects, such as Languages, Maths, Sciences and subjects with pre-release examination material, 
regular practice and repetition of questions helps reinforce learning. In other subjects, such as the Humanities, 
Sociology, Psychology, Business and Economics, students find that as they near the end of their studies they are 
more successful in composing a synoptic answer drawing on all aspects of the subject but they need effective 
teacher feedback on what they have produced with identification of areas for development.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms B Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


